
Saratoga District Spring Concert Series 2015 
Wednesday Evening, May 6 

7:00 PM • SHS McAfee Theatre 
 

Dear Saratoga Music Parents and Students, 
 
Just as soon as we had gotten started, we are now at the end of another school 
year! It has been a great one, and it is the time for our students to show you 
what they have achieved in the past year. 
 
Our annual Spring Concert for Choir, Jazz Band, and Percussion Ensemble is 
Wednesday Evening, May 6 in the Saratoga High School McAfee Theatre. 
Every student is incredibly important to his or her group and teachers. 
 
Performer report is at 6:15 PM at SHS (or earlier as designated by your 
teacher), dressed in proper performance attire (see the next page to help 
you get started). Your teachers will tell you what other uniform items you will 
need for your group. 
 
Door for audience seating will open at 6:50 PM. 
 
Thank you! We hope to see you there! 
 
In continuous efforts to go green, our concert 
programs will be all-digital this year! Please 
bring your own device to have it on hand, or 
download it ahead of time. 
 

Access concert programs at: redwoodmusic.us/springconcerts2015 
…or scan below!



 
 
 
 
 

Jazz Band Uniform: 
 

Black Dress Slacks 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 
Black Dress Shirt 
Redwood Blue Jazz Band Tie 

 
Redwood Percussion Ensemble Uniform: 

 
Black Concert Polo 
Black Slacks 
Black Belt 
Black Dress Socks 
Black Dress Shoes 

 
Choir Uniform: 

 
Ladies: 

Choir dress 
Dark undergarments & off-black 

nylons 
Black dress shoes 

Gentlemen: 
White choir tux shirt 

Choir vest 
Choir slacks 
Black belt 

Black dress shoes & dress socks 


